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Section 572.90  Notice of Changes to the IPE 

Notification of any DHS-DRS-initiated change to the IPE must be provided to the customer.  Such notification must be made in writing at least 15 work days prior to the effective date of change unless the customer has signed the IPE indicating agreement with the change.  The notification must conform to 89 Ill. Adm. Code 510.60(d) and include a description of CAP services and how to contact CAP. 

(Source:  Amended at 35 Ill. Reg. 19533, effective November 18, 2011)
